
April 24, 2007 

 

Judy, Nancy, Chuck and Cynthia, 

 

I went on the Waterpocket Fold trip with Escalante 

Canyon Outfitters the first week of April. It was a 

good trip. Weather was beautiful - around 79 during 

the day, 40 at night. We bathed in a stream each day. 

I went again so soon because my 50 year old sister 

Laura wanted to go, and early April fit with her 

schedule on the farm. We had the same 3 guides - 

Grant, Doug and Serena. There were 10 hikers - a 

bigger group than normal. 5 of the guys knew each 

other from ski trips, etc. 4 of them were doctors, 1 

was a malpractice lawyer. Another guy (Ed) had made 

some money early on in the computer industry. Among 

other things, he was head of research for Lotus for a 

while. Then there were 2 German sisters who had a 

horse farm in upstate New York. 

 

There are lots of pictures on my website: 

www.steveharryssite.com. 

 

So what have you been up to? 

 

Steve 


